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The Fall Dean’s List will be published

on 2/12 to the NEC website! 
(It comes out in February as our winter term

courses are part of the Fall Dean’s list
calculation.)

2025 Summer Undergraduate 
Research Program

Applications Open! 

Applications are now available to students
for our 2025 Summer Undergraduate

Research Program. Link for Application

   Emergency Text Messaging Service
New England College uses a text messaging service contact community members in the event of an
emergency on campus.  This service, hosted through a company named Omnilert, also allows you to
have messages sent to you in the event of  a school cancellation (e.g. snow-related closings) or parking
lot closings (for snow removal).   
Sign-up for this service is free (standard text messaging rates would apply for each message), and
students can have a second phone number linked to their account. 
How To Sign Up For the NEC Emergency Text Messaging Service:
Students go to the following website: nec.omnilert.net/subscriber.php and create an account.
If your students wants to enter a second cell phone number (for instance, if you would want to get these
messages as well), they can add a second phone number. 

https://www.nec.edu/research/inbre-research
http://nec.omnilert.net/subscriber.php


Updates from Res Life

 NEC eSports is hosting SPIN’s
Campus Series LAN 2025! 

Players will showcase their skills,
explore NEC, and learn about

eSports scholarships!

🔷Registration: FREE
🔷Prize Pool: $900
🔷Feb. 22nd & 23rd

🔷Games: Rocket League,
Valorant, Smash Ultimate

 Details and RSVP 

ResLife is glad to have your student back for the Spring 2025 semester! Despite a snowy
semester so far, we are excited about what this semester brings, especially as we look
ahead and begin planning for the 2025-2026 Academic Year (Yes, already!). For any
students who may be interested in applying, RA applications are available now and are
due on February 21st. ResLife staff will also be holding several RA info sessions for those
interested in learning more about the position. 
 
Please also save the date for the 2025-2026 Housing Selection process, which returning
students will participate in between March 28th and April 8th. As a reminder for families,
NEC has a three-year on-campus residency requirement, which means that all
undergraduate students are required to live on campus for their first 3 years (or six
semesters) unless they meet one or more of the established eligibility criteria. We highly
recommend all students confirm their eligibility before signing any lease off campus!
Students can look for more information about housing selection and the on-campus
requirement in their NEC email or by stopping by the ResLife office during business hours. 
 
Other important dates for this semester: 

Halls close for Spring Break: March 8th – March 15th 
Housing Selection for the 2025-2026 Academic Year: March 28th – April 8th 
Summer 2025 Housing Details Coming: April 2025
Residence Hall Spring Closing: May 1, 2025

https://www.staypluggedin.com/events/new-england-college-lan-'25
https://www.staypluggedin.com/events/new-england-college-lan-'25
https://www.staypluggedin.com/events/new-england-college-lan-'25


The 2025–2026 FAFSA Priority Deadline is March 1st. 
Apply for financial aid for the upcoming school year by completing your FAFSA
today at studentaid.gov. before March 1.

There are two great upcoming opportunities to get FAFSA filing support. We are
here to support you and ensure the 2025-2026 FAFSA process is completed
smoothly. 

In-Person Help at the Simon Center SHIP (1st floor)
Drop-in FAFSA filing assistance is available anytime Wednesday 2/12 between
3:00 – 4:30 PM 

 Virtual FAFSA Help on Zoom
Join us anytime Thursday 2/13 between 3:00 – 5:00 PM via Zoom. Click here to
jump in and get help at any point during the session.

Individual appointments for a different date & time may be requested here.  Happy
FAFSA filing!
                                                                                                                                                                       

Financial Aid Updates

1098-T Tuition Statements for Taxes Available in MyNEC and Were Mailed
The 1098-T form helps eligible students figure out if they can claim an education tax
credit on their tax return. However, just receiving the form doesn't mean you're
automatically eligible for a tax credit. Whether you're eligible depends on factors like
your income, enrollment status (full-time or half-time), and the amount of qualified
educational expenses you had during the year. To learn more about claiming education
tax credits, check out IRS Publication 970.

Students can find their 1098-T form online in MyNEC and a copy has been mailed. To
view the form in MyNEC, students may click on ‘Student Services & Financial Aid’, then
‘Student Records’, ‘Tax Notification’, and select ‘2024’.
New England College prepares these forms according to IRS rules, but we can't give tax
advice. For more help, please consult a qualified tax professional or visit the IRS website
at irs.gov.

https://studentaid.gov/
https://nec.zoom.us/j/99274899828?pwd=U1U4YXhEQ3ZvY1RnVXg4Z0d3OUVHZz09
https://www.nec.edu/financial-aid-overview#Financial_Aid_Appointments


Academic Advising Updates
Hello NEC Community,
Now that our Spring Semester is underway, students should be feeling well
established with their schedule! We hope our students feel excited and ready
for a successful semester ahead. We would like to remind students to continue
to monitor their NEC email and Blackboard accounts daily and to utilize their
resources on campus. 

Looking ahead, registration for the Fall 2025 semester will begin Wednesday,
March 19, 2025. Students will be receiving information including course
schedules and their registration time. Monitoring NEC email will also be
beneficial for this as well!

 As always, we are available for any questions or concerns by emailing
advising2@nec.edu. 
 
Thank you,
Academic Advising

https://www.nec.edu/commencement


Writing and Academic Support Center



.

Mentoring Program Tips
Spring semester has started out looking much like mid-winter with very cold
temperatures and fresh snow on campus. Winter weather has disrupted classes
and complicated settling into a new routine. If your student is new to NEC this
semester, make sure they have the required textbooks and other materials they
need to be successful. Encourage them to start using academic and wellness
resources (it’s cold and flu season!), setting up weekly tutoring appointments,
and using study spaces in The SHIP/Simon Center, Lyons, and Danforth Library.
Creating good habits now will make the college transition that much smoother. If
your student is returning after a bumpy fall semester, help them reflect on what
they learned from that experience and brainstorm how to develop more
productive strategies going forward. Major papers and projects are now being
assigned, and the workload is increasing. Procrastination may be tempting but
will only add to overwhelm and stress later. Mapping out homework and due
dates for the coming weeks can be a helpful tool for time management and
staying organized. Winters in New England can feel endless, but before they
know it, Spring Break will be here! 

https://www.patspeak.com/nec-students/
https://new-england-college-store.myshopify.com/


Follow NEC on social media for
the latest updates, events, and

more. Join the conversation and
be part of our vibrant

community!"










